

MEETING AGENDA

- 1. Call to Order: 12:19 p.m.
- 2. Roll Call & Verification of Quorum:

Name	Email	Initial	Final
Chair Rembaum	sga_fao@ucf.edu	Р	Р
Vice Chair Gray	sga_cah2@ucf.edu	Р	Р
Senator Bonaduce	sga_creol1@ucf.edu	А	А
Chair Custis	sga_cah1@ucf.edu	Р	Р
Senator James	sga_ecs6@ucf.edu	Р	Р
Senator Maldonado	sgaecs7@ucf.edu	E	E
Senator Regan	sga_sci9@ucf.edu	Р	Р
Vice Chair Rodriguez	sgacie1@ucf.edu	(12:21)	Р
Senator Vancura	sga_ba8@ucf.edu	(12:34)	Р
ORS Rep	sgaors@ucf.edu	Р	Р
Pro-Temp Rep	sga_pro@ucf.edu	Р	Р

- 3. Approval of the Minutes: Approved by GC
- 4. Approval of the Agenda: Approved by GC
- 5. Announcements from the Chair:
 - 1. Hello everyone, I hope you've had a nice week. Happy Passover and Easter to those that celebrate.
 - 2. We have no bills or allocations to see this week.
 - 3. I will be starting to work on a fiscal workshop in coordination with the Pro Temp's office in the next few days
 - 4. We will be discussing a variety of things within miscellaneous business
 - 5. Spending policy will be on second reading tomorrow! Please help in debate and defend the policy :)
 - 6. Committee Bonding!!



FINANCIAL ALLOCATIONS FOR ORGANIZATIONS

- i. Pro-temp Natalia- Please help debate tomorrow for the FAO Spending Policy. Debate helps a lot and is necessary.
- ii. ORS Rep- Off of Pro-temp, if we are all on the same page, it will go over well.
- iii. Chair Custis- Is the committee bonding game easy to maneuver using technology.
- 6. Announcements from the Vice Chair:
 - 1. Hey guys! I fixed my computer camera, so I'm glad to show a little more face with y'all.
 - 2. I want to get started on a couple of my FAO Vice-Chair goals here shortly.
 - i. An optional knight connect form for RSO's to share their event experience with us. This will allow us to see the product of our work.
 - ii. A short presentation on RSO treatment and courtesy.
 - 3. If you would like to help me get these two started or have something to add, you are more than welcome to hop in!
 - 4. If any committee member is wanting some face-to-face interaction, I'd be more than happy to Zoom call! I'm here for y'all, not just as a SG Senator, but as a friend.
 - i. Carlos- Could you share the presentation
 - 1. Vice-Char Gray- Yes
- 7. Announcements from Committee Members:
 - 1. Pro-temp Natalia
 - i. About the fiscal workshops: They start in the summer, but please be prepared for them.
 - ii. Be ready to debate in committee.
 - iii. Encourage your friends to seek information about spending policy and SG committees. There is a graphic on the topic of passing legislation, please look it over and understand the process.
 - iv. If you have any photos of you and Thad-seymore, please send them in for his goodbye gift. Due tomorrow.
 - v. If you are friends of the Vice-Chair or are a Vice-Chair, please send in the minutes so we can get them in on time.
 - 1. Carlos- DO you plan on doing a fiscal committee this week.
 - a. She'd consider it.
 - 2. ORS Rep Carlos
 - i. The amendment proposed for adding "funded by Student Government" has passed
 - 3. Chair Custis-



- - i. About spending policy, please go back and re-read the spending policy. Please put it in the GroupMe so senators can familiarize themselves with it beforehand.
 - 8. Announcements from Non-Committee Members:
 - 1. Brodie- No big announcements. The calendar is up. I put a summer form out, please fill it in.
 - 9. Old Business:
 - 1. Allocations:
 - 2. Bills:
 - 3. Resolutions:
 - 10. New Business:
 - 1. Allocations:
 - 2. Bills:
 - 3. Resolutions:
 - 11. Member Discussion:
 - 12. Miscellaneous Business:
 - 1. Ideas for marketing to RSO's
 - i. Senator Regan- Is there a particular need to market FAO when we cannot give RSO's funds?
 - 1. Chair Rembaum- It would help to prepare, but there is no rush. Depending on what we come up with.
 - ii. ORS Rep- What if we promoted the spending policy and SG in general for the next fiscal year.
 - iii. Vice-Chair Rodriguez- We could reach out and inform RSO's on what is available through KnightConnect. In this way, RSO's can prepare themselves for the following school year.
 - iv. Pro-Temp- It is a good time to reach out to Kort and work together for promotion.
 - v. Senator Regan- They do events every year with RSO's and we can advertise our fiscal workshops through them. We should make financial training and the authorized officer course more appealing through graphics.
 - vi. Chair Custis- Off of Ryan, that is a great idea to make the authorized officer course easier.
 - vii. Senator Regan- I did not mean to make the authorized officer course easier. It has been revamped recently. We should email the knight emails of authorized officers about what we have to offer.
 - 2. FAO Pamphlet for future committee members
 - i. Would have certain questions to ask



FINANCIAL ALLOCATIONS FOR ORGANIZATIONS

- 1. Net 30, etc.
- 2. Chair Rembaum- Questions:
 - a. How are you distributing promo items
 - b. If this is a bill, how are you distributing funds
- 3. On the note of intimidation, how can we make the process smoother for RSO's:
 - a. Chair Custis- It seems to be common sense. Smile and be courteous.
 - b. Pro-Temp- Put phone down. Show interest and be actively engaged. There's no way to eliminate the intimidation but try to show that you care.
 - c. Vice-Chair Rodriguez- Start off with "how are you." Ask questions pertaining to their specific RSO. Show them that we are not a bank. Be interested, be personal.
 - d. Senator Regan- When joining a committee, you learn best by sitting back and slowly participating in it. Respectfulness is not something you can teach.
- ii. Helpful "hints and tricks" for being an FAO member
 - 1. Engage in friendly conversation, etc.
- 3. Offer to help RSO's with event attendance
 - i. Promote RSO events within SG to help
 - Senator Regan- I enjoyed this and miss it. We had flyers from RSO's in the workroom that were funded by SG. RSO's would use SG to help get the word out.
 - ORS Rep- Off of Ryan, it is your duty as a senator in touch with an RSO to be their advocate. We should advertise the events that we are funding.
 - 3. Chair Rembaum- We could start putting the word out in our announcements.
 - 4. Chair Custis- We should attend the events that we fund. This will leave a lasting impression. Attending events will make things easier and more fruitful in the long run.
 - 5. Senator Regan- Show face and attend meetings of RSO's. I have shown up to events before and found that RSO's are glad to have us at their meetings. Let RSO's know that they can contact building managers to post flyers and Kort to have their flyers advertised. We know resources that can be beneficial.
 - 6. ORS Rep- We can point RSO's to other RSO's who we have helped in the past. This could inspire collaboration.



- 4. Create a form that RSO's can send that tells us how there event or project went
 - i. Helps create more of "friendship" with RSO's and us
 - ii. KnightConnect
 - 1. ORS Rep- On the post funding form, we can add a question about turnout and success. Rather than a whole other form.
 - 2. Chair Custis- Off ORS Rep, we can add a section with pictures.
 - 3. Senator Regan- Emphasize that it is optional. Don't seem like 'Big Brother' looking over their shoulder. Simplify it, make it a part of the post funding form. RSO's get confused as is.
- 13. Final Roll Call:
- 14. Adjournment: 1:10 p.m.

Key:

- P Present
- A Absent
- MTD Move to Debate
- MTV Move to Vote
- MTA- Move to Amend
- PP Postpone
- PPI Postpone Indefinitely
- GC General Consent